Roads Water Sewer Report April 8th 2013

Roads: There were no issues reported with the roads.

Annual projects are being reviewed. The services to be replaced this year have
been identified

Water: Water samples were taken and retuned as scheduled.

The boil order remains in effect.

We are continuing to work with PaulRose and Bill Quisnell to get the plant
operating as designed.

The issue with the 4 inch conduit has been resolved.

Sewer: Waste water samples were taken as scheduled.
Quarterly reports to California Regional Water Quality Control Board were

compiled and sent.
Damaged clean-outs near the railroad tracks need to be repaired and
permanently marked to prevent future damage.

Power meters were read and submitted as required.

Thank you Chuck Grooms RWS FPOA



